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Temporary detour on Tuesday and Wednesday of 1000 block of E. Second Street

 

[DULUTH, MN] A temporary detour of the 1000 block of E. Second Street is planned for 
Tuesday, March 26 and Wednesday, March 27 to allow for delivery and installation of 
equipment at St. Luke’s Hospital. The street will be closed to traffic and detoured to 
Fourth Street. The emergency room will remain open and can be accessed by two-way 
traffic from Twelfth Avenue E. Pedestrian access around the facility will continue to be 
limited due to ongoing construction. Detours are posted.

 

The City of Duluth thanks residents for their patience while the detour is in effect.
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